

## What do you need to know about the PTO?

\*There are **no membership dues**. You automatically became a member when your child enrolled in Fugett Middle School.

\*There is **no fee** to receive a student directory. Our directory is **online** only. Just go on to the PTO Directory website to enter your information and be able to view the entire directory.

<a href="http://fugettpto.org/">http://fugettpto.org/</a>

\*There is **no fundraising.** We do not ask you to sell candles, wrapping paper, magazines, or anything else to support PTO activities.

\*There are various **opportunities to volunteer** throughout the year. Look for sign-up links in the Flash! Who knows what this year will bring...stay tuned!

## What do we need from you?

\*All of the PTO **forms can be found online at <u>www.FugettPTO.org</u>**. Enter your directory information, volunteer, etc. It only takes a few minutes! We do not send out paper forms.

<u>Due to these uncertain times, WE ARE NOT ASKING FOR DONATIONS at this point.</u>

We will reassess our needs once we are back in the building.

\*Make a donation online at <a href="www.FugettPTO.org">www.FugettPTO.org</a> to our Make-a-Difference Dollars fund. This is the only time we will ask you for your money! Your support allows us to provide funding for grade level activities, assemblies, National History Day, Drama Club, Field Days, 8<sup>th</sup> Grade Picnic, Fright Night, and much more.

Note: Fugett PTO is a 501(c)3 charitable organization. All donations to the PTO are fully tax-deductible.

We look forward to working with you!

Questions? Concerns? Comments? Contact us any time at FugettPTO@gmail.com.